
LOCAL SCHOOLS NEED 
TRAFFIC WARDENS!

Simone McGurk - State Member for Fremantle

Paid casual and relief positions are currently available to help  
students safely cross busy roads to and from their schools.

For further info on how to apply to become a Traffic Warden 
please contact 6274 8731 or visit www.police.wa.gov.au/Traffic/
Childrens-Crossings-Unit/Traffic-Wardens
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